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14
th

 September, 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

School Intake – September 2017 

 

On the afternoon of Thursday, 20th October, we are holding an Open Afternoon between 

3.30 p.m. and 6.00 p.m. 

 

We invite you to come and bring your child and any other family member or friend with you, no 

appointment necessary.  The afternoon will be informal, you will be able to have a look around school, 

ask any questions and receive a copy of our school prospectus. 

 

We hope you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Catherine Seagrave 

Headteacher 
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